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Sunshine, pancakes and stories 
 

                                                                          

     
 

The sunshine has been kind to us and is telling us spring is on its way! The children have 

thoroughly enjoyed exploring and looking at the first signs of spring.  

This week we have been treating ourselves to a cheeky little pancake every day. The children 

have been practising how to toss pancakes, discussing their favourite toppings and pretending 

to make their own pancake mix using oobleck too. 

During this week, the children have been taking part in a range of activities to celebrate 

World Book Day. We became little story writers and wrote a story of our own. The children 

read their stories to their friends. We all dressed up into our favourite character costumes, 

and best of all, the children enjoyed listening to their most enjoyed traditional tales and 

stories.   
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